
 

 

 

 

Lyle Washowich  |  Attorney at Law  |  (412) 995-3004  |  ldwashowich@burnswhite.com 

December 23, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION 
 
Office of the Maine Attorney General 
6 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333 

RE: Supplemental Notice of Data Event 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Please allow the following to serve as a Supplement to the Notice of Data Event that I submitted 
on November 28, 2022 on behalf of First National Bank of Pennsylvania (“FNB”).  In the initial notice, I 
advised that FNB began providing written notice of this incident to potentially affected individual 
customers, including approximately fifteen (15) Maine residents, on or around November 25, 2022.  Due 
to the Thanksgiving holiday and unforeseen issues with the de-duplication of addresses, written notices 
were not mailed to potentially affected customers until December 21, 2022.  Written notice is being 
provided in substantially the same form as the letter attached as Exhibit A in my initial notice. 

Should you have any questions regarding this notification or any other aspects of the data security event, 
please contact me at (412) 995-3004. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Lyle Washowich 
 
Lyle Washowich 
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